From: James, Joslyn 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 3:21 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: 3rd Party Travel Approval

Hello,

Please see below for the 3rd Party update from Priscilla Robinson.  Thank you.

From: Nkemdi, Priscilla 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 11:28 AM
To: James, Joslyn
Subject: Re: 3rd Party Travel Approval

Hello Joslyn,

I  Prisci   l, Priscilla Nkemdi Robinson, participated  in the National Alliance of State & Territorial AIDS (NASTAD) Prevention and Care Technical Assistance Meeting held July 19-21 .  As the Program Director, I had the opportunity to participated in a panel discussion on the Data -to Care project implemented here at the Department during the conference.  The meeting was beneficial for the Chicago Department of Public Health (CDPH) to remain abreast of the latest issues in HIV/AIDS prevention and care.   I was able to  network with other partners  and  meet with other RWHAP Part B, ADAP coordinators and state AIDS directors as well as project officers from HAB.    During program meeting I will share information and knowledge gained with the STI/HIV Deputy Commissioner STI/HIV Bureau staff, and delegate agencies some innovative activity initiatives and program updates .
 
               Expenses was covered by NASTAD (no cost to the city).
 
Priscilla Nkemdi Robinson,
Public Health Administrator III
STI/HIV Division
HIV Care Services
312/747-9407
312/747-9663
 
From: James, Joslyn 
Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 11:00 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: 3rd Party Travel Approval
 

Hello Steve, for your approval a travel request for CDPH Staff:

 

Who:     Priscilla Nkemdi Robinson, Program Director

When:   July 19-21, 2017

Where:  Alexandria, Virginia

Why:      To participate in the National Alliance of State & Territorial AIDS (NASTAD) Prevention and Care Technical Assistance Meeting.  As the Program Director, Ms. Priscilla Nkemdi Robinson’s participation in this meeting is essential for the Chicago Department of Public Health (CDPH) to keep abreast of the latest issues in HIV/AIDS prevention and care.  The meeting brings together state Ryan White HIV/AIDS Program (RWHAP) Part B, ADAP and AIDS directors, industry representatives and federal partners to discuss and share effective and program management strategies. Her participation also will allow her to meet with other RWHAP Part B, ADAP coordinators and state AIDS directors as well as project officers from HAB. She will also share information and knowledge gained with the STI/HIV Deputy Commissioner STI/HIV Bureau staff, and delegate agencies.

 

               Expenses will be covered by NASTAD (no cost to the city). 

 

 

 

Joslyn James
Staff Assistant
Chicago Department of Public Health
